
   

 

 

   

  

Journeying in Faith: 
What do Catholics believe? A course to discover more 
about the Catholic faith in a friendly interesting way 
begins this Tuesday (11th September) at St Alban’s 
Parish Centre, 7.30pm. If you want to learn more or might 
be thinking of becoming a Catholic, come along.  
 

‘Year of Faith’ 2012/2013: 
The ‘Year of Faith’ begins in October this year. Our 
Church student, John Martin, will lead us in 3 sessions on 
‘The Year of Faith’ when he returns to the parish in 
January 2013 as a Deacon. If anyone would like to be 
involved in discussions on how the parish might develop 
the ‘Year of Faith’ please have a word with Fr Paul. We 
already have one or two things in mind but would 
appreciate your thoughts and ideas. 
 

Holy Land Pilgrimage 2013: 
St Alban’s Chaddesden and St Hugh’s Borrowash have 
arranged for a joint parish pilgrimage to take place to the 
Holy Land next year, 23

rd
 – 30

th
 August 2013. Details are 

on the notice board. The booking forms and itinerary are 
now available from Fr Paul or Fr Ka Fai.  
 

The Church on Oakwood News: 
The Harvest Supper and beetle Drive takes place at The 
Church on Oakwood on Saturday 6

th
 October at 6.30pm. 

Baked Potatoes will be served with various fillings and 
apple pie and cream. Please bring your own drinks. 
Tickets are available after Mass from Sandra or Fran. 
Adults £5, children £3, family tickets £15.  
On Sunday 7

th
 October we will have our annual Padley 

collection. Information sheets will be available soon 
giving details of the kind of items that will be of most use. 
 
Christmas Bazaar – St Alban’s: 
We are hoping to have a parish Christmas Bazaar at St 
Alban’s sometime in November. There will be a meeting 
on Wednesday 12

th
 September in the Parish Centre at 

7.30pm for anyone who would like to be involved. If you 
have any ideas and would like to help, please come 
along to this meeting. 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 

 

 
 

 

The Society for the Protection of Unborn Children: 
The Midlands regional conference for The Society for the 
Protection of Unborn Children (SPUC) takes place on 
Saturday 15

th
 September at St Mary’s school Ashby Road, 

Loughborough LE11 3AB, from 10.30am – 3.30pm. The 
conference is free of charge with donations accepted on 
the day. Tea, coffee and refreshments will be provided but 
please bring a packed lunch. For more information contact 
David Blackman on 02070917091 
 
Bereavement Course: 
Are you interested in taking part in a 6 session course 
exploring the process of grieving and the impact that the 
death of a loved one can have on people? Beginning on 
Friday 21

st
 September 7.30 - 9pm at St Alban’s Parish 

Centre, Dr Una Doyle will lead us in this process. We hope 
that through this course we will be able to create a parish 
visiting group that will use the skills and experiences 
necessary for ministering to those who are grieving. 
 
Coffee Morning – St Hugh’s: 
There will be a coffee morning at St Hugh’s after Mass this 
weekend is in aid of Liz Nightingale Fund, which at the 
moment stands at £237.17. There is a meeting of the 
Parish Activity Group on Monday 10th September at 
7.30pm in the Parish Meeting Room. 
 
St Hugh’s First Holy Communion: 
The First Holy Communion Programme will begin shortly 
and there is a parents meeting on Thursday 27

th
 

September at 7pm in St Hugh’s Church.  
 
Information at St Alban’s & The Church on Oakwood: 
If you haven’t already taken one of our fliers home, please 
help yourself to one from the foyer. It gives details of the 
different groups and activities within the parish. It is 
particularly useful for new members to the parish giving the 
names and phone numbers of those responsible for all the 
groups and activities taking place within our parish 
communities. 
 
New Academic School Year: 
To begin our new school year there will be a full school 
mass at St Alban’s School on Wednesday of this week 
(12

th
 September) at 9.30am. Everyone is welcome. 

 
Racial Justice Sunday – 9

th
 September: 

This weekend is Racial Justice Sunday, the theme is: 
Being an Inclusive Church…..not an exclusive club - a 
prayer to our loving God – “We are all wonderfully made in 
your image. Help the world to see you in each face, to see 
that each person has value, each person has a heart, and 
each person has a name. We thank you for all your people 
who work tirelessly to bring racism to an end. Amen.” 
 

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents who would like to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr Paul or Canon Ka Fai.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr Paul or Canon Ka Fai. 
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months notice. See Father Paul or Canon Ka Fai. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 

contact Loreta or Derek Hay on 280511 or Father Paul for St Albans and Peter Rochford on 674234 or Canon Ka Fai for St Hugh’s. 

 

Baptism - St Alban’s Church: 
Congratulations to Bria Faith Chidgey who will be 
baptized at St Alban’s church on Saturday 15

th
 

September at 1pm. Our prayers and best wishes go to 
Bria’s Mum and Dad, Lorna and Joseph on this happy 
and special occasion. Well done everyone! 
Baptism – St Hugh’s Church: 
Congratulations to Olivia Ellis who will be baptized at St 
Hugh’s Church on Sunday 16

th
 September at 1pm. Our 

prayers and best wishes go to Olivia’s family on this 
happy occasion. Well done everyone! 
 
 

Patients in our Hospitals: 

If you know of anyone in Hospital who would like a visit from the Chaplain, please use the following numbers: 
For The Derby Royal contact switchboard on 01332 340131 or Sister Mary on 01332 346920.  
For The Grove Hospital contact Fr Mark Brentnall on 01332 574474. 
For Nuffield & Kingsway Hospitals contact Fr Paul Chipchase on 01332 514107. Alternatively have a word with your parish priest. 

 
SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

 



 

 

 
      

           
               

 

 
 

    

 
 

 

 
                  

 

 
 

 

 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 8th/9th September2012 
YEAR B (Weekdays Cycle 2) – DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 3 

St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET 

Parish Priest: Fr. Paul Newman  Tel: 01332 672914 
 

Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

Parish Secretary: Diane Williams 
 

The Church on Oakwood 
Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2BA 

www.thechurchonoakwood.org 
 

 

Services, Mass Times and Intentions for the Coming Week 
 

Saturday 8
th
  6.30 pm St Alban’s Jim Shipley RIP 

Sunday 9
th

 9.30 am St Hugh’s John Hughes RIP 

     10.00 am St Alban’s Sharon Forde RIP 

  5.00 pm Oakwood Frederick Thomas Huxtable RIP 

     

Monday  10
th
  7.00 pm St Alban’s People of the Parish 

Tuesday  11
th
     9.15 am St Alban’s Dorothy Farrelly RIP 

  9.30 am St Hugh’s Peter Quinn’s Intention 

Wednesday  12
th
 9.30 am St Alban’s School The  Staff and Pupils of St Alban’s School 

Thursday (St John Chrysostom) 13
th
  9.30 am St Hugh’s Cathy Armstrong RIP 

  7.00 pm St Alban’s John Lightfoot RIP 

Friday 
(The Triumph of the Holy Cross) 

14
th
   9.15 am St Alban’s  Margaret Mulholland RIP 

 9.30 am St Hugh’s Service of the Word & Holy Communion 

     

Saturday  15
th
  6.30 pm St Alban’s Anne Hand RIP 

Sunday 16
th
  9.30 am St Hugh’s Frazer McDermott RIP 

  10.00 am St Alban’s The People of the Parish 

  5.00 pm Oakwood John Goodwin RIP 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
 
St Alban’s – Saturday 5.45pm – 6.15pm  

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 
available at other times on request. 

St Hugh’s – Before Sunday Mass and 

after week day Mass. 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED 
SACRAMENT AT ST ALBAN’S: 

Every Tuesday, 9.30 am – 11.00 am and 
every Thursday, 5.30 pm – 6.45 pm. 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

THIS WEEK’S SANCTUARY LAMPS: 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns for Jim Shipley RIP and the Sanctuary Lamp at St Hugh’s burns for the deceased members 
of the Chater Family. Please keep them in your prayers during the week. 

 

Welcomers for weekend 15
th
/16

th
  September 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Cheryl Ashcroft   

 Sun 10.00 am Pat Orrell Sheila Caruth 
Readers for weekend 15

th
/16

th
 September 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Carl Mendonca Anne Kearney 

 Sun 10.00 am Clare Beech Paul Wyatt 

Oakwood Sun 5.00 pm  Fran Susan 

St Hugh’s Sun 9.30 am Terry McMenamin  

Counters St Alban’s F Holmes E Rees 

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs Woodhall  

 

 

St Hugh’s Church 
68 Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 

Parish Priest: Canon Ka Fai Lee    Tel: 01332 673562 
 

Email: st.hugh.borrowash@nrcdt.org.uk 
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